
KURE BEACH COMMUNITY CENTER MEETING  

FEBRUARY 10, 2015 

MINUTES 

 

 

The February 10, 2015 meeting of the Kure Beach Community Center Committee came to order 
at 9:55 a.m.  Members present were Harriet Owsley, Barbara Boal, Mararuth Capell, Lore 
Eccleston, Mary Ann McConnell, Craig Bloszinsky and Nicole Keely. 
 
Ron Griffin requested that he and the committee co-sponsor an April dance. Ron would be 
responsible for providing the music which would be a retro theme with music from the 50's and 
60's.  The price would be $3.00 per person. The committee would provide light refreshments for 
approximately 30 people. The committee voted to support the Spring Dance on April 11th from 
7:30-9:30 p.m. 
 
Nikki gave updates on upcoming town events. Rentals include HOA meetings, weddings and a 
family reunion. The number of scheduled classes are increasing. 
 
Craig gave updates on town meetings.  Parking issues, beach nourishment, turtle habitat 
protection, and meetings with the state legislatures were among the topics discussed. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
MaryAnn gave an update on the Kure Beach Little Free Libraries which are slated to be in place 
by mid-March. 
 
The thank-you luncheon for town employees was set for Friday March 6, at 12:00 p.m. at the 
Community Center.  Final detail of the menu will be sent through email. 
 
The spring education program was not finalized but will be led by Dawn Betz the "Plant Lady" 
Master Gardener.  
 
NEW BUSINESS  
At the March meeting elections will be held for positions for the upcoming fiscal year. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m. The next meeting of the committee will be held on 
Tuesday, March 10th.  
 
 
Submitted by: 
Barbara Boal 


